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REHAB FOUNDATION

Supporting the Rehabilitation Hospital of the Pacific

March 13, 2018

Mr. Bill Tobin

Tiki’s Grill & Bar, LLC
2570 Kalakaua Ave
Honolulu, HI 96815-3663

Dear Mr. Tobin:

We truly appreciate your generous support of our mission to rebuild lives
together for individuals with physical and cognitive disabilities. Mahalo for
partnering with us for our 24" annual First Hawaiian Bank-REHAB Golf
Challenge with your donation of three $25 gift cards; three coconut cups and
260 free appetizer cards on 3/12/2018 for our tournament to be held on May
30, 2018.

With your support, event proceeds will support REHAB’s specialized
rehabilitation programs for individuals recovering from stroke, spinal cord and
brain injury, amputation, cancer, major trauma and debilitating illness or
injury. Thank you for making a difference in the lives of REHAB patients!

With aloha, WM&
Stacéy Acma, MBA
Executive Director

REHAB Foundation is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization.
Your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law.
No goods or services were provided in exchange for your generous donation.
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